
 

 

Quality Control Unit 
Data Alert – 2024-05 

CCR Data Management System Migration 

The CCR will begin migrating to a new statewide Data Management System in early June 2024. 
CCR has been working to ensure minimal impact on reporting facilities. This communication is 
to relay impacts to reporting facilities as it relates to CCR requirements and report distribution. 

• Suspension of distribution for CTQ Reports beginning June 1, 2024 until August 31, 
2024; re-distribution will be re-evaluated at that time. 

• CCR Timeliness requirements for cases diagnosed in 2023 is suspended until August 31, 
2024, and will be re-evaluated at that time. The CCR Timeliness suspension applies to all 
reporting facilities. 

• CCR will be moving away from the current definition of Visual Editing and Accuracy 
Rates. As of June 1, 2024, reporting facilities will no longer receive reports related to 
these quality measures. CCR is working to evolve our definition of Visual Editing to 
better support education and overall data quality. 
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